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U.S. Department          400 Seventh Street, SW
of Transportation          Washington, DC  20590

Research and
Special Programs
Administration

(No Date)

Ms. Deborah Jacobsen, R.N.
Northwest Natural Gas Company
220 N.W. Second Avenue
Portland, Oregon 97209-3991

Dear Ms. Jacobsen:

This is in response to your correspondence dated May 8, 1995, pertaining to an employee who is using a
prescription drug.

The Research and Special Programs Administration (RSPA) does not have any prohibitions in its drug
rule against an employee’s use of prescription drugs.  Therefore, you may not test an individual for
prescription drugs under the authority of the Research and Special Programs Administration.

Thank you for your inquiry.  If you need additional information please contact Catrina M. Pavlik on (202)
366-6199.

Sincerely,

G. Tom Fortner
Director for Compliance
    and State Programs
Office of Pipeline Safety


